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WAR AGAINST RAPE 

 STRONGLY CONDEMNS THE 

KARACHI UNIVERSITY SEXUAL HARRASSMENT INCIDENT 
 
 

KARACHI, January 8th, 2015; War Against Rape (WAR) has taken a serious notice of 

reports in the press of sexual harassment by a teacher in the Urdu department on a student.  

This report is particularly alarming as WAR had already got reports of sexual harassment in the 

Karachi University. 

 

WAR strongly urges the Management of Karachi University to take immediate action in 

constituting an impartial Committee in order to reach the truth.  WAR urges the Management to 

also take immediate action to bring about serious reforms in the University, which can only start 

when the University Management is willing to takes disciplinary action up to termination, when 

required. 

 

          War Against Rape emphasized that they remain fully committed to a society based on 

justice and human rights, with no sexual violence on women.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dated January 8th, 2015 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Nida Idrees 
Project Coordinator 
War Against Rape 
Tel. No. 92 21 3 537 3008 
             92 21 3 583 0903 
Website: www.waragainstrape.org 
 


